
 
 
Spring 2024 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

For the Volume 27 publication cycle, the title of the Spring 2024 issue was, “The Finished work 

of Jesus Christ on the cross, By His Blood I have been Redeemed. By my Faith in Him Alone 

have I been saved.” Luigi DeBoni, CPFI Past President (1944-2024).  The title of the Fall 2024 

issue has yet to be determined. 

 

Thank you to all those who responded to the eblast call for manuscripts for the Spring.  We were 

blessed to receive more articles than we needed to fill the issue.  Those papers will be considered 

for the Fall issue.  However, we need many more pharmacy with faith stories for the Fall issue, 

so please get the word out!  Another eblast will be sent to the membership soon requesting 

articles.  

 

I would also like to request some photos.  I’m always looking for ideas for the journal cover.  

Landscapes that are portrait orientation and at least 3 MB resolution work best.  Maybe you went 

somewhere on vacation or have some beautiful scenery near you.  If so, would you please share 

them? 

 

I would like to recognize Nena Lindrose for providing the cover photo and Bible verses for the 

last two issues. 

 

I would again like to personally thank Jennifer Sands for her exceptional editing skills and 

creative cover designs.  C & P continues to be a much-improved publication due to her efforts. 

 

Thank you to all who have submitted articles to allow the journal to continue to bless the 

membership.  Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to 

share them with us.  I feel honored to be able to serve the membership in this capacity. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mary J. Ferrill, PharmD  

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy 

Christian Pharmacists Fellowship International 

561-281-4586 (phone)  

maryjferrill@gmail.com 


